
  

June 10, 2019   

 

Jon Kaplan, VTrans Bicycle and Pedestrian Program Manager 

Vermont Agency of Transportation 

Municipal Assistance Bureau 

1 National Life Drive 

Montpelier, VT  05633 

 

Re:  Town of Bristol support for Main Street sidewalk improvements project 

 

 

Dear Mr. Kaplan, 

 

On behalf of the Bristol Selectboard, the Town of Bristol strongly supports this Main Street 

improvement project and the submission of this grant application.  The Selectboard has 

demonstrated a strong commitment to investing in its downtown through a series of major capital 

projects in recent years to improve public safety and access.  It has committed in-kind and cash 

resources to support this project and acknowledges its responsibility for future and on-going 

maintenance.  The Bristol Public Works Department is prepared to provide all-season 

maintenance of the facilities. 

 

Please let us know if you need any other information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Joel Bouvier, Chair 

Town of Bristol Selectboard       

 

Town of Bristol 
1 South Street 

P.O. Box 249 

Bristol, VT  05443 

(802) 453-2410 

town@bristolvt.org  

www.bristolvt.org 
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